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Friday 30th June 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

What another busy week we’ve had in Year 2! The children had such a great day on Wednesday, meeting their new 

teachers and teaching assistants and spending the day as Year 3’s!  

In English this week, we have been exploring some different styles of poetry (haikus, tankas and acrostic poems). The 

children have really enjoyed this and have produced some lovely poetry. Next week, we will be revisiting the story of 

Augustus and his Smile. The children will have the opportunity to invent their own story based on this story that they 

already know, and show off all of the writing skills they have learnt in Year 2. 

In Maths this week, we have been revisiting our learning on 2D and 3D shapes. The children have been introduced to 

shape nets and had a go at making 3D shapes from a net. We were so impressed with their resilience and 

perseverance! Next week, we will be solving problems involving multiplication and division. 

SATs Results and Teacher Assessment  

Next week, the children will be bringing home their end of year reports (Friday 7th July). These reports will share our 

final teacher assessment judgements in reading, writing, maths and science. Within the report envelope, you will 

also find the children’s SATs results.  

You may find that the SATs result is different to our teacher assessment judgement found on your child’s report. This 

is because we use the SATs papers as one small part of our evidence for assessing the children at the end of Key 

Stage 1. Teachers have used children’s work, observations and other evidence collected in class, alongside the SATs 

papers to come to a final judgement. As a team, we have moderated together throughout the year, and are 

confident in our teacher assessment judgements. If you have any further questions regarding this, please do not 

hesitate to contact us using the email addresses below. 

Sun Safety 

As the warm weather is (hopefully) going to continue, please can we ask that children come to school with a sun hat 

and have sun cream applied in the morning before school. If you would like your child to bring in sun cream to school 

to reapply throughout the day, that is fine, however we just ask that the children do not share their sun cream with 

others.  

Golden Leaves 

Congratulations to all of our golden leaf recipients this week! Well done for all of your hard work - we are so proud 

of you! 

Larks 

Max - For sharing some excellent answers in maths this week - well done! 

Joshie - For super focus and effort in English this week - well done! 

Mark-John - For some excellent, independent reading this week - well done! 

 

Doves 

Bella - For showing so much kindness and thoughtfulness to some of the new year 3's during move up day - Well 
Done! 

Austin - For showing resilience and determination when building our 3D shapes from nets in Maths - Well Done! 
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Please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions throughout the year. Our email addresses are below.  

Mrs Welland – Larks – swelland@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Mr Bowers - Doves - bbowers@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

The Year 2 Team (Mrs Welland, Mr Bowers, Mrs Picknell, Mrs Beynon, Mrs MacAskill, Miss Aspinall) 
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